
 

 

12 May 2023 
 
Our ref: HP8880 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Arboretum Park / Alter Rock Climbing Centre 
 
On Wednesday 24th May pupils from Year 4 will be walking to Alter Rock Climbing Centre 
in Derby where they will have a 2 hour rock climbing taster session. This enrichment 
experience will link in with their current Geography topic on “misty mountains”.  The pupils 
will be split into two groups; one group will go in the morning and the other group will go in 
the afternoon.  Whilst one group is at the Climbing Centre, the other group will visit 
Arboretum Park for a game of rounders. The children will be back in school by the end of 
the normal school day. 
 
The cost of this visit will be £15 per child for a 2 hour session at Alter Rock. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch in a suitable bag.  Please do not send 
fizzy drinks or drinks in glass bottles for safety reasons.  A school packed lunch will 
be provided for those pupils who are entitled to free school meals. 
 
Your child should come to school on this day wearing their PE kit, including a long sleeve 
top and jogging bottoms.  Please ensure your child also has a bottle of water. 
 
As the children will be walking it is essential that your child has sensible walking 
shoes and a waterproof coat if rain is forecast and a sun hat and sun cream if it is a 
hot day. 
 
If your child is not entitled to Pupil Premium, please log into ParentPay to make your 
payment before Friday 19th May.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 


